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The next phase of the City’s Jane Street Uptown Link Project is scheduled to begin this month. The project 
includes adding eight kilometres of new in-boulevard cycle tracks, four kilometres of new sidewalks and much 
more, along Jane Street, from Highway 7 to Teston Road.  

Project update 
Phase 1 construction, from Highway 7 to Major Mackenzie Drive, is underway and scheduled for completion 
this fall.  

Phase 2 construction, from Major Mackenzie Drive to Teston Road, is set to begin this month and be 
completed by summer 2026. 

The work includes: 
• adding new multi-use pathways and separate in-boulevard cycling facilities.
• upgrading transit stops and bus stations.
• repairing damaged sidewalks.
• paving roads in and around four intersections.
• painting pathways, roads and crosswalks.
• upgrading traffic signals, signage, and intersection and driveway entrances to meet the guidelines of

the Accessibility for Ontarians with Disabilities Act.

Construction impacts 
Roads will remain open to vehicles and pedestrians during construction, and driveways will remain accessible. 
Temporary lane restrictions will be required at times to allow construction activities to proceed in a safe and 
efficient manner.  

For more information about this project, visit vaughan.ca/cycling. 

This project is funded in part by the Government of Canada and the Regional Municipality of York.
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Contact 
Infrastructure Delivery department 
905-832-2281, ext. 8917
Infrastructure.Delivery@vaughan.ca

Consultant 
WSP Canada Inc. 

Contractor  
Four Seasons Site Development Ltd. 
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